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Dear Sir, I am writing as I am very concerned and oppose changes to the suggested act on
 the law abortion reform. This gives no protection to women carrying a live feotus and puts
 no safeguards for Medical practictioner opposed to this or to the human being formed in
 utero. I consider this murder which is against the law of our land. 
Your Sincerely, Elizabeth Martin  
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